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| am wondering why this country can spend billions of pounds on faulty IT systems, rail
lines of highly debatable value and various other projects and yet seems unable to
understand the value of connecting an utterly invaluable archaeological site both to its
environment and to its linked neighbouring sites.

Once that link is destroyed there can be no return!
The damage done to the value of the Stonehenge site and its environs is already a serious
problem; do we really need to make it potentially worse by making line-of-sight

understanding even more difficult by cutting through those same line of sight routes?

Please, just undertake to get the existing road re-routed a long way from the henges and,

as promised, grassing over the old road.

Yours,

Mike MacRory-Wilson






